
 

SHEPP HIGH 

SOCCER NEWS 

Last Saturday was the final round of the SJSA soccer competition before the start of 
finals next weekend. Congratulations to the Senior Boys and the Under 15 Boys for 
making the Finals.  

Unfortunately the Girls came 5th on the ladder so just missed out. It was great to see 
all 15 Shepp High/Euroa (Sheroa) girls turn up to play their final game for the season. 
A big thank you to Dan Napolitano (SHS Teacher) for coaching the girls on Saturdays 
and also to Donna Newton for doing the Team Manager position for Shepp High, 
along with Jo Bell from Euroa. Without your help and support we could not have 
entered a Girls soccer team from our school so thank you. 

Finals Information for Saturday 22nd August: 

Senior Boys play @ 11.00am on the Main Pitch. All players must register with the 
SJSA Secretary located near the canteen no later than 10.30am. Please be early and 
give yourself plenty of time to get into your soccer gear. This is an Elimination final so 
get a good night sleep and be ready to give it your all. The losing team is out. 

Under15 Boys play @ 3.00pm on McEwen field 2. All players must register with the 
SJSA Secretary no later than 2.30pm. Please be early and be dressed before you 
register. This game is a Semi Final so the winner goes straight into the Grand Final 
and the loser gets another chance and plays against the winner of the U15 
Elimination final on the following Saturday. 

GOOD LUCK BOYS!!  Do yourselves proud by playing as a team and giving it your all. 
That is all your coaches and supporters ask of you. 

Shepp High Teachers and Students are welcome to come along and support our 
players and cheer them on. Hope to see you at the Game!! 

NOTE: Our Presentation Night is attentively booked for Thursday 10th September. 
More information will be given in the next Newsletter so keep an eye out. 

Cheers Leanne 

SHS Soccer Club School Delegate  

Contact - 0417  457 186 

 

 


